
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 

Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. My name 

is Douglas Stock and I am a supervisor at a chemical company. I used to work in the biotech industry so 

I’m definitely a supporter of medical freedom. Supporting House Bill 248 is important to me because I 

know several people, including one of my son’s, who have experienced adverse vaccine reactions. I’m 

not anti-vaccine but I strongly believe people should have a choice and I don’t want to see that right 

taken away. I’m disgusted by the way employers can already force workers in the medical field here in 

Ohio to take the flu vaccine. Please do your part to protect people’s medical freedom and support 

HB248. Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of 

House Bill 248. 

Sincerely, 

Douglas Stock 


